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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

 

What an amazing performance we were treated to on Tuesday evening at the Hall for Cornwall.  The show was packed full of 

brilliant musical and dance performances—our pupils did their families and school very proud.  More photos can be seen on 

our website.  Thank you for your support in this truly memorable event.   

Spring is definitely here and summer around the corner and we are starting to experience some sunny days.  Please ensure 

children are supplied with a sunhat and sunscreen is applied before children come into school.  If you would like this to be  

reapplied during the day, please note that children must do this themselves.  It also helps if their sun lotion bottle is clearly 

labelled with their name!  

There seems to be a new craze doing the rounds of fidget toys.  These items are great in helping some children to focus and 

concentrate.  However, they are not suitable for all children and can, in fact, be more of a distraction!  If you think  

something like this would help your child and think it would be of benefit to use in class, please see your child’s class  

teacher to discuss.  

Have a great Bank Holiday weekend! 

Year 6 Leavers’ Ball - It has become a MAT tradition to put on a special evening for the year 6 children— a 

great way to give them a good send off! The year 6 Leavers’ Ball will take place this year at Bishop Bronescombe 

school on Friday 21st July. There will be more details nearer the time.  

On Wednesday 17th May there will be a meeting at 4.15pm also at Bishop Bronescombe school to  

discuss preparations and parent volunteers are encouraged to attend. If you would like to volunteer to 

help but are unable to come on the 17th, please let Miss Mewton know. 

REMINDER: BBEEBIES WILL BE CLOSED ON THURSDAY 4TH MAY DUE TO A POLLING DAY. 

An excellent achievement! 

Last Friday, we took the Y5/6 indoor athletic team to the Spring Games Final.  The team had successfully qualified for the 

final and were representing the Mid Cornwall Schools. 

Despite competing against very strong teams, our children gave 100% and performed excellently.  Although we did not finish 

in the top 3, (3rd place had 230 points and we came 4th with 226 points),  for me they were the winning team.  Each and every 

child was a credit to their family and I can not express how proud we felt of them all. 

A huge thankyou to the parents who helped with transport and supported the team.  

Mrs Cleaves and Mrs Warne 
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SUMMER TERM DIARY DATES 

Polling Day—BBEEBIES NURSERY CLOSED  Thursday 4th May 

Year 6 SATs Week      8th—11th May  

Parent Forum       Friday 12th May at 2.15pm 

Year 3 & 4 Camp Meeting     Friday 12th May at 3.30pm 

Year 6 Barton Hall Camp Meeting    Wednesday 17th May at 3.30pm 

Year 6 Prom prep/volunteer meeting   Wednesday 17th May at 4.15pm 

Year 3 Residential Trip to Camp Kernow   22nd—23rd May 

Year 4 Residential Trip to Porthpean   22nd—24th May 

Half Term Holiday      29th May—2nd June 

INSET WEEK       5th June—9th June 

Parent Forum       13th June at 2.15pm 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Barton Hall   19th—23rd June 

Roseland Open Day      26th June 

Penrice/Poltair taster days/evening   3rd & 4th July 

BB Sports Day       Friday 14th July pm 

 

We run a Baby/Toddler group in our hall on a Wednesday from 1.45pm—3pm.   

All welcome. 

 

Attendance by Class 

Congratulations to Pelicans Class 

with  100% attendance!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Little Doves 97.5 
Little Fish 92.9 

Little Lambs 98.3 
Peacocks 99.2 
Phoenix 97.5 
Pelicans 100 
Angels 96.6 
Faith 99.1 
Hope 89.6 

Exciting News! 

 We are delighted to announce that one of our Trust schools, Ladock, 
have been successful in their application to the Tesco, ‘Bags of Help 
Grant Scheme’ so their project will now be put forward to a customer 
vote in Tesco stores during May and June 2017. The project, along with 
the other two successful projects in our region, will go forward to a vote 
in Tesco stores where their customers will decide the outcome by voting 
for their favourite project each time they shop. Voting will take place 
during May and June Ladock will find out by the end of July 2017  the 
amount of funding they will receive. The project with the highest num-
ber of votes across our region will receive up to £4,000, the second 
placed project up to £2,000 and the third placed project £1,000. 

 The project is called, ‘Outdoor Play at Ladock School’ but might also be 
listed under St Piran’s Cross MAT.  The funding received would enable 
the school to develop their outdoor environment including Early Years 
play equipment  as well as developing an outdoor reflection area. 

 We would be incredibly grateful if you could vote for Ladock’s project 
and encourage all of your friends and family to do the same. 

  


